
 
 
 

Ottawa, March 22, 2020 
No: 01/03/2020-LS 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 

 
The Embassy of the Socialist Republic of Viet Nam in Canada would like to 

confirm that the Government of Viet Nam currently does not in anyway prohibit 
Vietnamese citizens to enter Viet Nam despite the Covid-19 outbreak. The Embassy 
therefore requests all international airlines to facilitate the flights to Viet Nam, 
including direct flights and flights with international stopover, of Vietnamese citizens 
who have air tickets and valid Vietnamese passport in compliance with Vietnamese 
laws and regulations.    

 
Should you require more information, contacts of the Embassy of the Socialist 

Republic of Viet Nam are 613-882-6699/ 343-777-8384/ 343-777-4999. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

 
1326) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

55 Mackay Street, Ottawa, Ontario, K1M2B2, Canada 
Tel: +1 (613) 236 0772; Fax +1 (613) 236 2704; Email: visa@vietnamembassy.ca  

Website: www.vietnamembassy.ca 
 


